Dear all,

Please see attached image and email from a ward Cllr.

This will be added to the report pack under the Cllrs original representation.

Regards
Daliah Barrett
Licensing Team Leader

Sent from Outlook for Android

From: Cllr Luke Cawley-Harrison < Luke. Cawley-Harrison@haringey.gov.uk >

**Sent:** Friday, 14 April 2023, 16:11

**To:** Daliah Barrett

Subject: Maxxi - further nitrous submission

Hi Daliah,

I have been sent the following today (14th April) by Andreas who previously submitted a statement regarding the rear of Maxxi:

## I had to tell three young girls age fourteen maybe to leave at ten o'clock last night. They were using nitrous oxide and inhaling balloon

Could you please add this as evidence to the pack for the deferred meeting.

## **Luke Cawley-Harrison**

Councillor Crouch End Ward

Leader of the Liberal Democrat Group

Haringey Council River Park House, 225 High Road, London, N22 8H

Please consider the environment before printing this email

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential, may be subject to legal privilege and are intended only for the person(s) or organisation(s) to whom this email is addressed. Any unauthorised use, retention, distribution, copying or disclosure is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the system administrator at Haringey Council immediately and delete this e-mail from your system. Although this e-mail and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect which might affect any computer or system into which they are received and opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure they are virus free and no responsibility is accepted for any loss or damage from receipt or use thereof. All communications sent to or from external third party organisations may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

